
White, Phyllis R.
1/11/2012 6:13:05 PM
Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); 
Chatterjee, Bishu (bishu.chatterjee@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Potential hydrotest visit for Commissioner Simon

okay, thank you for the update

Phyllis R. White, Chief of Staff

Office of Commissioner Simon

Office: (415) 703-1955

Email: pnv&.couc.ca.gov

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com]
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2012 4:49 PM
To: White, Phyllis R.; Chatterjee, Bishu
Subject: Potential hydrotest visit for Commissioner Simon

Phyllis and Bishu

The hydrotest on line T119 NOW is going to occur on either January 21 or 23. In other words, it will 
NOT occur on Jan 17 as I previously communicated. These tests are complicated and require lots of 
approvals and clearances and so it had to change by a few days.

We expect to know the final, hard test date by the end of this week and will get back to you with that 
asap.

Thanks
Laura

SB GT&S 0020222

mailto:bishu.chatterjee@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:LRDD@pge.com

